
 
Date: July 16, 2022 

 

Re: Letter of Commitment  

In this period, we have expanded our community engagement in health-related issues 

in resource-poor settings with the goal of getting the community ready to adapt to 

the devastating effect of COVID-19. We are concentrating on post-pandemic grass 

root community mobilization efforts in our locality and a health awareness campaign 

that aims to awaken the consciousness of people regarding hygiene and health.  

This is based on our continued support of the ten principles of the UN Global 

Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption. With 

this commitment, we express our intent to advance these principles within our sphere 

of influence and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders 

and the public.  

We are ready to take part in the activities of the UN Global Compact where 

appropriate and feasible – through, for instance, participation in Country/Local 

Networks; involvement in specialized initiatives and workstreams; engagement in 

partnership projects; and reviewing and providing commentary to participating 

companies on their Communications on Progress.     

 

Kind regards 

 
 

 

Ezera AGWU {B.Sc. (Cal) M.MLS-(AAU-Ekpoma), Ph. D (AAU-Ekpoma), F. SAFRI (Philadelphia), 

PGC-Mol Biol (MA), PGC-Proteomics (NY), PGC-Mol Microbial diversity (HXT)}, E-mail: 

agwu@spparenet.org ; Phone: +256700488917 
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